
 

 
 

Recorders 
 

Lesson 10 
 

Children were having recorder lessons in school once a week. To keep them 
going, Mrs Accili has created a short series of films that they can watch and 
join in with. 
 
All you need to do is click on the link below and the lesson will appear.  Before 
you start watching, get the instrument ready, ask your child to play a few notes 
and you are ready to go!   
 
There will be another film next week and you can use the films more than once 
– in fact, the more the better. 
 
 https://youtu.be/yjSpom-57HU  
 
If you don’t have your recorder, below is a link to a video which Mrs Accili has 
created with musical activities you could do.  Please have a go - you may even 
want to do this with the whole family. 
 
https://youtu.be/XC7AdHA5XV8 
 
https://youtu.be/xecZ1pjHOJA 
 
https://youtu.be/KEt1Mm8sSkA 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
During school closure DPA are offering online lessons for existing students that we teach individually 
of in small groups, click here to enrol for these lessons. 
 
DPA have also created a YouTube channel where you can find all sorts of videos that staff have made 
for children. There are songs to sing for young children through to detailed master classes for 
advanced students. 

https://youtu.be/dU4ffZC9d8M
https://youtu.be/dU4ffZC9d8M
https://youtu.be/XC7AdHA5XV8
https://youtu.be/xecZ1pjHOJA
https://youtu.be/KEt1Mm8sSkA
https://www.dudley.gov.uk/things-to-do/dudley-performing-arts/information-for-parents-and-young-people/online-lessons-with-dudley-performing-arts-summer-term-2020/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCFkjp8WmCZpNQoipUzKocIg/playlists

